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Creating Opportunities for Commerce and Community 

MAR/APR 2020 A Message from the Executive Director 

E-Newsletter 

Dear Members, 

 
The local spring elections will take place on Tuesday, April 7

th
.  In preparation for the 

elections, the Chamber will host a Candidate Forum for those running in contested 

races for School Board, Mayor, County Executive and Common Council Districts 3 

and 7.  As in the past, it will be held in the Council Chambers at City Hall beginning at 

6:00 pm on Wednesday, March 4
th
.  You can check our website for specific times. 

Our event is open to the public and will be televised live on Community Television and 

rebroadcast numerous times prior to Election Day.  It provides the candidates with the opportunity to 

introduce themselves and answer questions of general voter interest.  This is the 24
th
 straight year that 

our Chamber will hold this unbiased event; our objective is to send informed voters to the polls on 

Election Day.  

Please circle your calendars for March 13
th
, 14

th
 and 15

th
 and plan to attend our 45

th
 Home Expo.   

New this year, on Sunday the 15
th
, 22 merchants from the Downtown Farmers Market will get a 

jump start on summer by offering their produce and products in the warm and comfortable setting of 

our show.   

Jugôs Hitching Post will be there serving their famous fish fry on Friday.  Billy Sims BBQ will be there 

on Saturday serving their delicious BBQ  and on Sunday the Pizza Ranch will be serving their mouth-

watering specialtiesé donôt miss this long-standing event and bring your appetite! 

Our Home Expo is just one of the many ways that we help our members reach thousands of potential 

customers from Washington and Ozaukee Counties.  We are especially grateful to 92.5 Buzz Country, 

101.3 WIBD, The Range of Richfield, and Fleet Farm for being our sponsors and making this all  

possible. 

On another topic, I am excited to report that we are taking our Community Profile Magazine in an  

entirely new direction by speaking directly to area residents with a message of shopping locally!   

ñGo Localò will highlight the products and services that can be purchased here in our community, 

ñkeeping the money hereò and not having it  going to companies on the internet!  In the next few 

weeks you will be contacted by Jen Salfer, Sales Manager for NovoPrint who will explain how your 

company can participate. 

Our E-Newsletter is celebrating its third anniversary this month.  It has proved to be a great success as 

it reaches a larger readership and has significantly reduced our expenses.  If you would like us to  

include more members of your staff, please forward their email addresses to us and we will add them 

to our list.  

Best regards, 

Craig    



2 

To Register 

Friday, March 20th 

7:30am to 9:00am 

Hosted by: 

Hilton Garden Inn 

11600 W. Park Place 

Milwaukee, WI 

 
  

Washington County interactive Networking 

 

Business After Hours 

Wednesday, March 25th 

4:00pm to 6:00pm 

Hosted by:  

 

103 S. Main St. 

West Bend 

 

March Events 

Ŀ March 4ðAmbassador Luncheon 

Ŀ March 4ðCandidate Forum 

Ŀ March 13-15ðHome  Expo  

Ŀ March 19ðLeadership Human Services Day 

       & Leadership Alumni Social 

Ŀ March 20ðWINðGermantown  

Ŀ March 25ðBusiness After Hours 

April Events 

 Ŀ April 8ðOrientation/Refresher 

 Ŀ April 16ðLeadership Business Day 

 Ŀ April 17ðWINðThe Threshold 

 Ŀ April 22ðBusiness After Hours-Cedar 

                    Community Top of the Ridge 

  May 1stðBullseye Shoot 

Member  

Orientation & 

Refresher 
April 8th, Noon 

at the Chamber office, 

304 S. Main St. 

 

To Register 

RSVP as Space is Limited 

 

To Register 

Remember to listen to our Local Business Spotlight each Tuesday at 8:45am on 101.3 FM/1470 AM  

http://www.wbachamber.org/events/calendar/
https://www.wbachamber.org/events/details/member-orientation-refresher-gathering-maximizing-your-membership-april-8-noon-1-pm-15879
https://www.wbachamber.org/events/details/business-after-hours-2020-march-25-big-brothers-big-sisters-15903
https://www.wbachamber.org/events/details/win-2020-march-20-hilton-garden-inn-milwaukee-15901
https://www.wbachamber.org/local-business-spotlight
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https://www.wbachamber.org/events/details/bullseye-shoot-may-2-2020-15895
https://www.wbachamber.org/events/details/bullseye-shoot-may-2-2020-15895
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Froedtert West Bend Health Center 

New Building 

1700 West Paradise Drive 

West Bend 

Dermatology and Cosmetic 

Physicians, S.C. 

New Member 

2102 Continental Dr. 

West Bend 

Click on photo 

to see video 

Affiliated Clinical Services Inc. 

Expansion 

111 E. Washington St. 

West Bend 

Pet Supplies Plus West Bend 

New Member 

1605 S. Main St. 

West Bend 

West Bend Formalwear 

Located at Consider the Lilies 

136 South Main St. 

West Bend 

https://url.emailprotection.link/?b8Qfuk3SAjWIhVewpMwDN9xUG_vRs_DkXXCiPwI604YbZMGCcIi8ItUh4RAj7S2BL8PgIUByqaC7FpQLBDs8CkgYAzvAMEdpL0QmZ8Wb6wBsfv7ANwwMOADPBxcOoueV0
https://url.emailprotection.link/?b8Qfuk3SAjWIhVewpMwDN9xUG_vRs_DkXXCiPwI604Yav_YrquEjcwa2u3psjt1jwZrfrdllpwt0QN-TH8jasS-NziSPBDg4u9LwHGi0lQd7dSBAcKxJEFKUvmQGLee_0
https://westbend.viebit.com/player.php?hash=FNldCDZ0DDQa
https://westbend.viebit.com/player.php?hash=cX2sRL3RSGYJ
https://westbend.viebit.com/player.php?hash=QrDoyIFWQFb0
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Business After Hours 

February Business After Hours  

was hosted by Habitat for Humanity of  Washington 

& Dodge Counties located at 601 Schoenhaar Dr., 

West Bend. They are always looking for volunteers. 

Businesses can bring a group of employees to  

volunteer at a home they are building. Contact them 

for more information. Members networked while  

enjoying refreshments and appetizers. They can be 

reached at 262-338-0690 or  www.hfhwashco.org 

January Business After Hours  

was hosted by Russ Darrow Nissan West Bend  

located at 2665 W. Washington St., West Bend.  We 

were excited to meet Chad Ellis their new General 

Manager and to tour their state of the art facility. 

Members enjoyed refreshment and appetizers while  

networking with fellow members. They can be  

reached at 262-808-4220 or www.russdarrow.com 

Russ Wanta & Craig Farrell Chad Ellis & Craig Farrell 

As a small non-profit employer, we had been searching for an affordable way to add a health benefit 
for our employees. We found ourselves simply priced out of traditional plans.  When Tim shared the 
Network Health option, we knew we had finally found a plan that could work for our organization.  
Network Health provided so many plan options, we were able to find just the right plan for our size 
and budget, and the Chamber discount was a definite plus.  Our customer service experience has 
been seamless, the website easy to navigate and it is nice to know that Network Health is based right 
here in eastern Wisconsin. 

Janean Brudvig, Executive Director 
Interfaith Caregivers of Washington County 

 

  Testimonial from a Member  

                   Health Insurance Discount 
 
We have partnered with Network Health to offer affordable health  
insurance to business owners. Chamber of Commerce members are 

eligible for an exclusive premium discount on Assure or fully insured plans with Network Health.  
The Assure level-funded plan is ideal for small businesses with 2 to 100 employees who want the  
security of a fully insured plan with the financial advantages of a self-insured plan. Network Health 
also offers fully insured plans for large employer groups with more than 100 employees. Contact 
your health insurance agent or call 800-276-8004 to learn more about the exclusive premium  
discount through Network Health. 

http://www.hfhwashco.org
http://www.russdarrow.com
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Health & Wellness Day 

Health & Wellness Day began at Affiliated Clinical Services 

with a heartfelt tour and presentation by Dr. Jim Giese. We 

learned that the stigma about mental health needs to be 

stopped. We then toured the Albrecht Free Clinic and heard 

from Alissa Mosal, the Clinical Supervisor and Sandy Apel, 

the Dental Coordinator: There is a need for volunteers who can 

do office work, dental assistants, nurses and more. Such great 

services they provide for the disadvantaged in our community. 

The class then got a sneak-peek at the new Froedtert West 

Bend Health Center on Paradise Dr. that will open sometime in 

February. Kelly Stueber, the Director of Clinical Operations at 

Froedtert gave us a through tour and the class was in awe at 

the changing social and technological dynamics of healthcare clinic settings. Allen Ericson, President 

of Froedtert West Bend Hospital gave us a warm welcome at the hospital and Ann Johnson and 

Amy Mauer led us with tours of the Kramer Cancer Center, Emergency Care Center, Cardiac Rehabili-

tation and the Surgery Center. During lunch, Dr. Andrea Lange of River Shores Chiropractic provid-

ed an informative presentation on what we should and should not be eating. We then visited New Per-

spectives Senior Living where Bonnie Nissly, Director of 

Sales and Jenna Ritacca, the new Executive Director provided 

us with a tour of their lovely facilities and information that left us 

all at ease about the prospect of aging in a community living en-

vironment. Laura Hillman Mitchell, the CEO of GrandCare 

Systems gave us an excellent presentation that introduced us 

to their software application which allows the elderly to live safe-

ly at home for a longer period of time while being monitored by 

loved ones. After this very full day, we were ready to decom-

press! We met with Jenny Zaskowaki, the Director of Donor Development at the KMYMCA. Jenny 

gave us the history of the organization: Who knew that Father's Day was invented at the YMCA? She 

then led us to the exercise studio where Amy Schmoldt whipped us into shape with a tough POUND 

workout that brought out a little Tommy Lee in all of us. Finally, Barb Knutson, slowed things way 

down for us with a Bodyflow class incorporating both tai-chi and yoga: aaaaaaah! Wow, our community 

really knows how to provide health and wellness. 

https://url.emailprotection.link/?balegEFgLD0eNZqrlhvHmlXRWEjFF3llBSS9YzMRn043j2RjzfZBPLUc0Td5nlrDJb9uluT-DI4wszEBMQ56ikSXN2voSKQUbQeWoRoQMuBvDjvxmtmpkKNkb6LZ9UxopoS5WH11hTQZqFpgeNWrJeaKYV9RlQsvpoyEczdfzRKWNpfihzMe-GFzqoocLqxNNs9eF6qJkhNkmNOzxk-4rsAZRYPriuHun
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bW7peOzhsChtMWJaDf32anC3phpbONnf5sjFgCVvUlk5TkU4d340sXYy0EcGJ5KJPMu8RiPLdQGndQHwaHOy399xVGN-jNl-8Mq9voVJXnHp2h4zlrV_5pdFAcK1iM8ecojmNZ6fErH6i-T0glAaFAxiOHoLRaw428lXPOTRmgyb_DBh_jYJQBUoVTD27khnTdnCtnCDEi8g7VBZDjrNHidBd2GocmmLO
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bWD9a_RabfvOeoDqhd9XImMOWoxTPf8UohEkdhhklUOSNWREDrTqBv_IakHiAWbCwT6Un4wxSxrqAINLisYQBXZzgGNi4hF4Uc6Aj7WYmTCqPlWJ3qlPrpu8m2_LAcCom20pxGFF66zEwbnQHfMaxbX80RvubEM0DiLah2e4n9_SpnNWdbIL4Mxizq1skn45NB29sukQ7itbSpefxw0KmfnXZgKWFI1LW
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bWD9a_RabfvOeoDqhd9XImMOWoxTPf8UohEkdhhklUOSNWREDrTqBv_IakHiAWbCwT6Un4wxSxrqAINLisYQBXZzgGNi4hF4Uc6Aj7WYmTCqPlWJ3qlPrpu8m2_LAcCom20pxGFF66zEwbnQHfMaxbX80RvubEM0DiLah2e4n9_SpnNWdbIL4Mxizq1skn45NB29sukQ7itbSpefxw0KmfnXZgKWFI1LW
https://url.emailprotection.link/?boMZSmoVaROl2sYJPsrYbuo_ULF0T7WELIL6JQz-XEp7GRMy1QVwLp1MLbsv0bGrO7AuyMIeW7KFAd_-ZMALECGgddW9E6yT3D63jN8nrilVLsYpRrpF-gUDuku56tqutg-dfIMtckQhW940mZF6ztATdDLknvbXY6MSeUYX0E0v99YvETXFpPk5ukMDv6sevFOjaLJBEBWF7YdZ0hOnQr0CEPILEG1-b
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bWYIi8VNhxu0kp_jCuYO5paeWeR6Q0HkWVg_SOhG_WFVt0O_FKWrpZ0Le6zGgOwyT6FywB_a7DA2SdWp3KvWYZKntTr9nTxOnQ6QUTBhT26QhOMEs-ps2Q3pn3HiTjx4_y8blNWgvWbMEd-9xiIR1P01FaWMk-ZTGL5AJWyQT6uHCLcOzpt1OHS7atGQoSlKDc3wWBeyoeSjPfQ34NkmxUNAiCKioN_2l
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bn4dO8JVy1xcSr_sR6Bxvcm0AdznWAJAhU_fIeA26M-7YcvKIEhQ7GFIP-1ch-G8jgunSqL4_mrxhfgLrPhggO02ZWnowvJ70UkLMILdFtqTCEOShC9RN0RjVd_sgNkzqCX36yxP3DOknkT_nTGO0yG1ye54LjKdrarcVzoIChBvfQTn3UDgQ4iJM5zRX28WYwKumzPpOcqYj7m4NYBAPMm63k1qJulbk
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bn4dO8JVy1xcSr_sR6Bxvcm0AdznWAJAhU_fIeA26M-7YcvKIEhQ7GFIP-1ch-G8jgunSqL4_mrxhfgLrPhggO02ZWnowvJ70UkLMILdFtqTCEOShC9RN0RjVd_sgNkzqCX36yxP3DOknkT_nTGO0yG1ye54LjKdrarcVzoIChBvfQTn3UDgQ4iJM5zRX28WYwKumzPpOcqYj7m4NYBAPMm63k1qJulbk
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bitUpV_Hn31asEzBItKy5XKG8zSQK1A7HeW555YPM6TEpaD-NyQM2WD2olWdF_kituOMzioRhAh8wjwD_wouhKQ_4AA4Lw1jEL2w04UrvyjdHlKOVApvWvLHZ2YofG_fRtDuo7RCMeBAb69ebknTInsITRrGVfvHrz1dqCuSEzCh648--gv0qbGp4KmoJ1dOCKRe747T0IeWbu7sojjFv0di5L95-beo1
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bitUpV_Hn31asEzBItKy5XKG8zSQK1A7HeW555YPM6TEpaD-NyQM2WD2olWdF_kituOMzioRhAh8wjwD_wouhKQ_4AA4Lw1jEL2w04UrvyjdHlKOVApvWvLHZ2YofG_fRtDuo7RCMeBAb69ebknTInsITRrGVfvHrz1dqCuSEzCh648--gv0qbGp4KmoJ1dOCKRe747T0IeWbu7sojjFv0di5L95-beo1
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bfuoGogr4opXfuYxbzEpG8VPxgrFtkaSaoJv1hccFgMsAPKPt5OW0ot6oDmrEwiVNyowUVTPyG_qUFfSLYmG9vNAOMAsrzwCVZjlaMCRgBJA1WvEkzPN1qQk0tZ1NYc5Tl5ANRU7PBRH2KzbZiNCnEviLiEGIo1VmaWgyIx1gopTlPLdaEZz4HfG95gzqEFBEYNfaK_YsbqCgfu3r5twKTHtl7vYaeFkx
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Education Day 

Education Day proved to be quite educational for our 

Leadership class!  The day began at the Kettle Mo-

raine YMCA with a presentation from Emily Mel-

strand, the West Bend School District 4K Program Di-

rector and Sue Lorenz, the 4K Coordinator for the 

KMYMCA. Emily and Sue believe that early childhood 

should be about strengthening the family. It is a fully 

community based program with play based instruction. 

There is even an option for Nature Based learning at 

River Edge Nature Center where standards are ad-

dressed in nature. We saw first hand how the K4 kids learn in the classroom; songs, dance, com-

passion, sharing and more! The favorite quote from the morning was: "The best thing about be-

ing 4 is being 4, not getting ready to be 5" ~ Emily Melstrand.   

We also heard from Jennifer Chamberlain, who leads the Chamber YOUth Lead Program and 

is the President Elect on the Alumni Board of Directors. This program in partnership with Badger 

Middle School, and Educators Credit Union is designed to help youth develop lifelong leadership 

skills and a deeper understanding of our community. A select group of 8th graders learn about 

communication, compassion, empathy, data-informed decision making, innovation, creativity, pas-

sion and commitment. Their Group Project is a Family Promise fund drive where they put their 

leadership skills to work in an authentic way.   

We herd from the school principals, Ralph Schlass and John Graf who shared exciting news with 

us about the schools: a student, Sam Younglove, was accepted to the United States Military Acad-

emy West Point! Amy Richter, College and Career Center Adviser bust with excitement about the 

opportunities available to the students to explore and pursue their career path. Jill Corbett, the 

Special Education Coordinator shared with us information about a program that helps children with 

disabilities in Washington County gain marketable job skills. The West Bend School District part-

ners with West Bend Mutual Insurance and The Threshold on Project SEARCH. This one-year 

transition program allows them to do both classroom work and unpaid internships at West Bend 

Mutual to explore different career paths. Students took the adults on a tour of the Manufacturing, 

Automotive, Construction, Graphics, Engineering and Arts Departments. There is something for 

everyone at the High Schools! The visit ended with a fabulous lunch prepared by the students of 

Sally Heuer, Culinary Arts Instructor.   
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Leadership Graduation Announcement 

The Alumni Board of Directors invite Chamber members and Leadership Alumni to 

the graduation ceremony for the Leadership West Bend Class of 2020. 

The celebration will be held on Thursday, May 21, 2020 at Cedar Ridge Grand Hall,  

113 Cedar Ridge Drive, West Bend.  The day will begin with the class project presentations,  

followed by a luncheon and graduation ceremony.  

Our last stop was at Moraine Park Technical College. Here we herd from Paul Price of UW Mil-

waukee Washington County about the higher education opportunities available to local residents. 

You can obtain a 2-year degree from UW Milwaukee right here in West Bend. The Dean of MPTC, 

Peter Rettler spoke to us about the quality education and opportunities available for higher educa-

tion at their facility. We toured the Nursing department where Dr. Bruce Forecia introduced us to 

the virtual dissection - Anatomage Table. We also toured the skilled trades department and saw all 

that they had to offer.   

"The Education Day was extremely valuable to me as an individual raising my children in our com-

munity. Knowing that we have amazing opportunities for our children starting when they are little, 

all the way through to college and even career opportunities when they become adults, truly makes 

the quality of life within Washington Co. so great!" ~ Ashley Reichert  
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To Register 


